
From: "Davidson, Gary" <GDavidson@vcso.us>
To: VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com>
Cc: "Gant, Andrew" <AGant@vcso.us>
Subject: RE: PRR - Jessica Monroe
Date: Fri, 27 Feb 2015 12:23:59 -0500

Your hypothesis regarding a falsehood or withholding of records is incorrect. You have the requested 
affidavit in your possession. The affidavit mentioned in Investigator Ott's supplement written as part of 
report #15-4641 that was sent to you yesterday is a reference to the affidavit generated in case #15-
4638 that was sent to you this morning.

-----Original Message-----
From: VolusiaExposed [mailto:volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com] 
Sent: Friday, February 27, 2015 12:12 PM
To: Davidson, Gary
Cc: Gant, Andrew
Subject: Re: PRR - Jessica Monroe

Sirs:

It is noted that your office did NOT attached a copy of the complaint affidavit, as mentioned in 
Investigator Stella Ott's report filed on 2-24-2015, line # 66. Nor did your office claim a statutory 
exemption (F.S. 119) to our PRR for the affidavit.

Therefore, without further clarity from your office, we can only hypothesize that either Inv. Ott's report 
contains a falsehood - or your office is with-holding records.

We would respectfully request either a copy of the documented affidavit, a declaration of a statutory 
exemption for the record, or an explanation of the matter.

Regards;

VolusiaExposed.Com


